
MEDINA NOTES 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

November 25– ALL 

SCHOOLS CLOSED 

 November 26-27-ALL 

SCHOOLS CLOSED 

THANKSGIVING 

HOLIDAY 

 November 30-

STUDENTS RETURN 

TO VIRTUAL 

LEARNING 

VIRTUAL NEWSLETTER - ccsoh.us/MedinaMS 

 

 

Temporary Process for Chromebook Pick Up. 

Dear CCS Families, 

Due to the new CCS health and safety protocols put in place in response to 

the City's Health Advisory on November 18, we are now instructing students/

families to schedule an appointment at our Kingswood location (1091 King 

Ave., 43220) to get a replacement device.  

Families must make an appointment ahead of time to visit Kingswood for a 

replacement device by calling 614-365-8425. We will not accept walk-up 

appointments. Appointments will be available only on Tuesdays on 

November 24, December 1, December 8, and December 15. All visitors must 

adhere to social distancing protocols and wear a mask. 

Appointments will not be available over winter break (December 18 - 

January 3). Pending future City and/or State health advisories, CCS will 

determine if families will pick up replacement devices from Kingswood or 

from their school building after winter break. 

If a student or parent is having a technical issue with their Chromebook (or a 

LEC is trying to help a student whose Chromebook isn't working), they 

should still call the CCS IT Help Desk at 614-365-8425 -- extended hours for 

the Help Desk remain in effect. 

Thank you. 

Your CCS Help Desk Team 

Any child 18 and under 

can pick up  

a five-day meal  

EVERY WEDNESDAY 

Beginning December 2  

11:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m.  

or  

5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

ATTENDANCE COUNTS 

Students, you MUST Sign-in for every period.  

Do your Very Best to Complete All Assignments! 


